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I strongly oppose this measure. Vote by mail is one of the best ways for an informed 

electorate to participate in the voting process. Forcing people to vote in person on 

election day will result in lower turnout with less informed choices. There is no good 

argument for this measure. There has never been evidence presented of widespread 

voter fraud perpetrated through our mail in voting system, only fear mongering. It 

would be a tragedy to strip away this right from the people of Oregon.  

 


